
Visit our website:  www.LMCSE.org 
to learn more about processes and meeting dates

Follow us on Facebook:  Lower Merion Committee for Special Education
Contact Us:  cse.lmsd@gmail.com

The Committee for Special 
Education (CSE) is a parent-led, 

volunteer organization. 

We are open to any and all LMSD  

families of students with IEP,  
GIEP (Gifted IEP) and/or 504 Service 

Agreement or developing one.

Email CSE Building Reps for you school for 
more information.  Find e-mails here at this 
link:  CSE Building Reps


Click here to Join our CSE distribution list  
(Click “yes” to the confirmation email you 
receive. We do not share your email; you 
may opt out at any time.)

Lower Merion 

School District


Monthly Educational Presentations


CSE Listserv to let families know about 
relevant school district and other local 
presentations and services


CSE Website with information about 
relevant services: www.lmcse.org


CSE Building Representatives:  
Each Lower Merion school has 
volunteer parent “CSE Representatives” 
to talk to. Meet yours and consider 
volunteering! Please visit 
www.lmcse.org/contact-us.html.


Parent Socials: Come to meet and 
share information with other families.


Collaboration with LMSD 
administrators to share parent 
perspectives, improve programming, 
policies and to problem-solve.


Opportunity to participate on the  
CSE planning board.
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